Dear Ms. Roberta Bisi,

Welcome to the Global Forum on Law, Justice and Development (GFLID).

We are pleased to acknowledge receipt of your letter dated May 31, 2012, endorsing the Joint Declaration and Statement of Commitment on Supporting GFLJD, on behalf of Interdepartmental Center for Research on Victimology and Security (C.I.R.Vi.S.) and would like to thank you for the commitment and support to this unique initiative.

You have joined the many GFLID partners who are building a strong collaboration towards the cogeneration of innovative legal solutions to development challenges.

We are available to answer any questions you might have.

We look forward to your strong contributions and inputs.

Sincerely,

Marco Nicoli

GFLID Interim Secretariat